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In the spirit of AVON NOVA, our club continued to inspire creativity and promote meaningful 

engagement with literature in the Department of English. Throughout the year, we organized a series of 

impactful events that not only celebrated literary milestones but also addressed important social issues.  

Quotes Expo: ‘Something I Read from A Book’ (24th June 2022): 

As part of the closing ceremony of the reading week, AVON NOVA organized a Quotes Expo. Students 

were invited to share their favorite quotes from books, along with the author's name, book title, and year 

of publication. The event showcased a diverse array of literary inspirations, creatively presented by a 

large number of enthusiastic participants. 

 

Flash Skit on International Narcotic Day (27th June 2022): 

In observance of International Narcotic Day, AVON NOVA, under the leadership of Sr. Teresa J Heloise, 

coordinated a flash skit to raise awareness about the harmful effects of drug abuse. Students from the third 

year of English delivered a powerful performance, combining dialogue and dance to convey the message 

effectively. The skit, performed in front of the college administrative block, engaged students from 

various departments and highlighted the importance of combating drug abuse. 



 

Malala Day Instant Pencil Drawing Venture: 

In honor of Malala Day, AVON NOVA organized an instant pencil drawing venture, inviting participants 

to reflect on the themes of education and the empowerment of the girl child. Coordinated by Sr. Teresa J 

Heloise, the event witnessed a significant turnout of students, with participants from diverse academic 

backgrounds showcasing their creativity through spontaneous pencil sketches. 

 



Flash Mob for The International Day for the Elimination of Violence against Women (25th 

November 2022): 

To mark The International Day for the Elimination of Violence against Women, AVON NOVA 

orchestrated a flash mob performance to raise awareness about gender-based violence. Fifteen students 

from the English Department participated in the flash mob, delivering a powerful message of solidarity 

and advocacy in front of the college portico. 

 

These events, guided by the principles of AVON NOVA, not only celebrated literary achievements but 

also underscored our commitment to addressing pressing social issues through creative expression. As we 

look back on another successful year, we remain dedicated to promoting a culture of innovation and 

engagement within the Department of English. 

Coordinator: Sr. Teresa J Heloise 


